
Good	Afternoon	Deer	Park	Families,	it’s	Ms.	
Krapfl	with	your	weekly	school	news!	 
  

• As the weather changes please take some time to place your child’s name inside 
their jackets.  As we continue to focus on healthy routines on campus, please know 
that we are not keeping a lost and found this year.  Names on items helps us return 
forgotten items within the same day.  

• As you arrive in the morning it’s important to time your child’s arrival for no earlier 
than 8:20 in the morning as this is when the first bell rings and we open the gates to 
campus.  Prior to 8:20 there is no supervision.  

• Many students and staff recently ordered the Yoda shirt in support of our students 
with Autism.  We are going to start wearing these shirts on Mondays.  

• Speaking of shirts, it’s time to do a new spirit shirt for our Friday school spirit 
wear.  We are going to keep the same artwork, just changing it up to go on blue tie-
dye as well as the solid blue choices.  Check out the order form attached and go 
to https://deerpark.memberhub.store/ to place your order online.  This is a PTA 
event and can only be ordered here at the PTA store. Deer Park Flyer 2020.jpg  

  

• Parents of MySchoolOnline students 
o Currently, we have a blended model in Kindergarten, 4th grade, and 5th grade 

and at any time students in these three grade levels can return back to a 
traditional learning model in the building with their current teacher.  There is 
no waitlist for these grades 

o Beginning January 6th all teachers will be brought back to the building to 
teach a blended model where some students are in the classroom and some 
students are in the online instruction.  This will be Mrs. Horn, Mrs. McCall, 
Ms. Sampson, and Ms. Foster’s classes.  If you have a child in any of those 
4 classrooms please be sure to notify your teacher or call Mrs. Fowler at 
727-774-8906 to let them know if your choice of setting will change for your 
child in January.  For now, the current waitlist will continue in those 4 
classrooms and as students move away from Deer Park we will continue to 
reach out and bring students back to the building.  

  

As	always,	thank	you	for	all	the	support	and	for	
working	together	for	your	child’s	educational	
success!	 


